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Grupa Azoty S.A.’s website in the finals of the Golden Website Award
competition
On April 16th 2015, the Polish Association of Listed Companies (SEG) published the results of the second
stage of the Golden Website Award competition.

Grupa Azoty S.A.’s website was chosen as one of the finalists.

The competition aims to select a listed company with the best website, and it consists of three stages.  

The fifty-three companies shortlisted in the first stage were assessed by the judges during the second stage
based on nine criteria: clarity of message, information content, communication with investors, communication
innovativeness, intuitiveness, ergonomics, conformity with navigation rules, correctness of technologies applied,
website’s aesthetics, opinion of retail investors, opinion of institutional investors, and opinion of foreign investors.
On April 16th, the judges selected the companies which entered the third stage of the competition. In the ‘Polish
WIG30 Companies’ category, the contestants are Grupa Azoty S.A., PGNiG S.A., PKN ORLEN and PKO Bank Polski.

The third stage commenced on April 17th, while the final results of the competition will be announced in June at
the 7th Congress of Investor Relations of Listed Companies SEG. 


